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MARTELA’S OUTLOOK 2012 
 
Martela stated  in Q2 interim report, dated 3

rd 
 August 2012 that The Martela Group expects to post year-on-year 

revenue growth for 2012, and an operating result at or above the previous year’s level. 
 
According to current view Martela Group’s revenue is estimated to grow and its operating result to be at zero level or 
slightly positive.  
 
Martela’s Q3 interim report will be published on 26.10.2012. 
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